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Falls City Cobblestone Festival cancelled

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Chamber of Commerce announced Tuesday that the
2020 Cobblestone Festival has been cancelled due to the current directive health
measures.

Under current guidelines, parades and carnivals are not allowed.

The Cobblestone Festival had been planned for August 20 — 23.
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